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This item was brought forward by the Public Works Department.  Ald. Payne asked for engineering to review the signing

along Dopp Park since it was very faded.  Upon our engineering review, we discovered some issues with existing parking

zone signing along S. Washington Ave.  This item is to clean up a previously approved parking zone that was in place

since the 1980’s when Waukesha Engine was in operation.  The request is to remove the existing 2 hour parking zone

and replace it with a No Parking Any Time which matches the parking regulations on the north side of Washington Ave.
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